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Date:     3/31/2016 
EOL Reference:   EOL556- Revised 
Product Reference:  PlanarFET SO-8 
 

To Our Valued Customer: 
 
As always we appreciate your use of Infineon Technologies semiconductor products. Our commitment to customer 
satisfaction and continuous improvement is demonstrated by our change plans to enhance capacity, quality and reliability. 
This notice is to inform you of the following products which will be discontinued.  We would like to express our sincere 
appreciation for your cooperation regarding the following changes, and Infineon Technologies will work closely with you to 
support your requirements during this transition. 
 

Reason for Product Discontinuance: 
 
Product portfolio rationalization 

Removed products: AUXHMF7321D2, IRF7103QTRPBF, IRF7342QTRPBF 
 

Product(s) Affected:   Alternate or Replacement Product(s): 
 
IRF7307QTRPBF     AUIRF7309QTR 
IRF7416QTRPBF     AUIRF7416QTR 
 
 

 
 

 

Effective Dates: 
 

Customer Notice:   1/8/2016 
Last Time Buy*:    7/8/2016 
Last Scheduled Shipment*:  1/8/2017 
Final Returns Date*:   7/8/2016 
 
 
 

Contact Information: 
 

Contact Name Phone  Email 

Quality Engineer Mark Ogden (951) 375-2334 Mark.ogden@infineon.com 
 

  
 

On January 13, 2015, Infineon Technologies acquired International Rectifier. The 
organization and business of former International Rectifier have been integrated into Infineon. 
That means that customer facing IT tools and processes like PCN, Information Note and 
Product Discontinuation are being merged consolidated.  
For further details please visit our website: http://www.infineon.com/powerfulcombination 
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